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June 18, 2020 

VIA IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, DC 20554 
Attention: International Bureau 

Re:  SUPPLEMENT
SCL-T/C-20200520-00020; Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. and Hawaiian Telcom Services 
Company, Inc., Licensees, Cincinnati Bell Inc., Transferor, and Red Fiber Parent LLC, 
Transferee, Application for Transfer of Indirect Control of Cable Landing Licenses 

Dear Secretary Dortch: 

Pursuant to staff’s request, Hawaiian Telcom Services Company, Inc. (“HTSC”) submits this 
supplement in the above-captioned proceeding to clarify information about its pro forma assignment 
of two cable landing stations authorizations associated with the Hawaii Island Fiber Network (“HIFN 
Cable”). Footnote 3 of the Application described the pro forma assignment filing, which was docketed 
as IBFS File No. SCL-ASG-20200514-00019. 

HTSC confirms the pro forma assignment of the Makaha cable landing station associated with the 
HIFN Cable to Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. (“HTI”). As explained in the initial filing, HTI currently owns and 
operates the building and equipment associated with the Makaha cable landing station. Accordingly, 
the authorization for the Makaha cable landing station has been assigned to HTI. 

HTSC clarifies that it will remain a licensee for the Kawaihae cable landing station as HTSC owns the 
building where the associated equipment is located. HTI should also be a licensee with respect to the 
Kawaihae cable landing station as it owns the associated equipment. Accordingly, the authorization 
for the Kawaihae cable landing station has been assigned to HTI with respect to the equipment owned 
by HTI and remains with HTSC with respect to HTSC’s ownership of the building where the equipment 
is located. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us with any questions concerning this filing. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/  

Joshua M. Bobeck 
Danielle Burt 

Counsel to Hawaiian Telcom Services Company, Inc. and Hawaiian Telcom, Inc.  

cc (via email):  David Kretch 
Arthur Lechtman


